
The Sunrise City Commission has allocated federal funding from the American Rescue Plan Act 
(ARPA) for the implementation of a Residential Fence Repair Incentive Program. This new 
Program is intended to provide homeowners with a financial reimbursement incentive of up to 
$500 for fence repairs made to their homesteaded residential property in Sunrise.

RESIDENTIAL FENCE REPAIR
INCENTIVE PROGRAM

Visit www.sunrisefl.gov/fencerepair to view the program’s eligibility 
requirements, and to apply online. If you have additional questions, 
please call (954) 746-3430 or email jcastro@sunrisefl.gov.

DO YOU NEED HELP WITH THE COST OF

FENCE REPAIRS 

 •  Replacing fence slats, posts and 
   other parts of the fence structure

 •  Painting or staining the fence

 •  Installing or repairing fence hardware

Eligible homeowners may apply to receive up to a 
$500 REIMBURSEMENT after making repairs or 
improvements to an existing residential fence, such as: 

YOUR SUNRISE CITY COMMISSION: MAYOR MICHAEL J. RYAN, AND COMMISSIONERS 
MARK A. DOUGLAS, JACQUELINE A. GUZMAN, NEIL C. KERCH, AND JOSEPH A. SCUOTTO.

?

* not permitted in Welleby (unless sub-association requirement)

GUEST


